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For Immediate Release                     Contact  Robert Jackson 269-7978 
May 17, 2007                                  or  Brenda Thornton 269-7819 
 
 

Traffic Advisory 
 
 

The 1000 block of Washington Avenue will be closed to vehicular traffic for 30-days 
while the Sewerage and Water Board excavates and replaces a major sewer trunk line 
that serves the area. Sewer and water services are not expected to be interrupted. 

The street will be closed at 8:00 a.m. Monday, May 21, 2007 and reopened on Friday, 
June 22, 2007. 

Access will be available for all emergency vehicles and garbage collection. 

 


